
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please can you provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act:

1 - How many qualified social workers were working on a temporary (agency) basis at the Council on 1st April 2020, split by:

a) Children’s Services social work roles 
28.

b) Adults’ Services social work roles 

13.

2 - How many qualified social workers were working on a temporary (agency) basis at the Council on 3rd August 2020, split by:

a) Children’s Services social work roles 

29.

b) Adults’ Services social work roles 

9.

3 - What was the total spend by your organisation on temporary (agency) social work professionals during the financial year 1/4/19 to 31/3/20? 
£3,012,418.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write explaining your grounds of appeal to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk

Leicester City Council

4th floor, City Hall, 115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
info.requests@leicester.gov.uk

